
Dear Friends,

It's hard to believe that next week is our final week of Chapel for the semester. I know a lot of you are really feeling the 
pressures of the school. I am praying for strength and persistence as you are working hard to finish strong.

Today in Chapel we were able to commission over 40 students who will be traveling all over the world, representing NU and 
spreading the Gospel! Please continue to keep our teams in your prayers as they prepare to hit the mission field both here and 
abroad.

Chapel Next Week

Monday, April 23, Pastor Reggie Witherspoon from Mt. Calvary Christian Center will be joining us in Chapel. Wednesday, April 
25, will be our last NUMA Chapel of the year. Kramer Rasmussen will be bringing us a short word and we will be praying over 
next year's NUMA and NUSG team. Friday, April 27, is Baccalaureate Chapel, where we have the opportunity to honor our 
graduating class of 2012.

Chapel Attendance

Please take a moment to review the Chapel attendance policy posted here:
http://www.northwestu.edu/ministrv/chapel/policv.php. Also remember that due to the snow days in January, the required 
number of Chapels to pass this semester is 34 credits. If you have questions regarding Chapel attendance, please email
ChapelAttendance(a) northwestu.edu.

Scripture Focus

"Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is God's will for you in Christ Jesus." -1  Thessalonians 
5:16-18

Offering

Last week we raised $317.52 bringing our total to $6345.57 raised for the semester! By the end of this semester, we will have 
raised over $10,000 in the fight against human trafficking!
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